
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

 January 30, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Recommend Expulsion of One Secondary Student  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District expel 
one high school student for violations of the Livonia Public Schools’ Board of Education 
policies. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
A disciplinary hearing was held on January 17, 2023, and the Hearing Officer has ruled 
to expel the student.  The timeline for an appeal of this decision has passed without a 
request. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 


